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President’s Letter 

September 2022 

 

 First, I want to thank Bob Brooks for taking over in my absence.  Also, a thank you to the entire Board for all they 

have done since my accident.  I am getting much better but still have a ways to go before I am fully recovered.  It was 

hard to learn to use a walker with my left arm since my right is in a sling but it's amazing what you can do when you have 

no choice.  I hope to soon be able to use my right arm again.  My broken hip is healing nicely, and I am gaining more and 

more strength each day in that leg enabling me to walk more easily.  I do hope to resume my duties as President in 

October. 

 

It has come to the Board's attention that a city issue could greatly affect Vicksburg Village Homeowners 

Association.  Bob Brooks has, therefore, scheduled a special Homeowners Meeting for 7 p.m. on September 15 at the 

Clubhouse.  I would like to encourage all our owners to attend this important meeting. We will be considering 

amendments to our CC&R’s to restrict short term rentals. Approval of any changes to our CC&R’s requires a vote by the 

members of the association. It is therefore mandatory that we get your vote by person or proxy so that we can obtain a 

quorum. Please reserve this date on your calendar. We hope to see all of you then.  
 

Ron Ballard, Board President 

 

Office Hours: Monday & Wednesday 8am-2pm Tuesday and Thursday 12pm-4pm 
 

Welcome: Welcome to Tim and Laurie Sheets, 416 Fitch St, who moved here recently from Carson City, Nevada.    Laurie 

worked in athletics and facilities for Carson City High School and Tim retired from working in the lab at a wastewater 

treatment facility.  Tim enjoys fishing, and they both enjoy exploring the Texas Hill Country and living closer to their 

grandchildren.   Let’s give them a friendly Vicksburg Village welcome! 



Vicksburg Village Website: Please visit at www.vicksburgvillage.net. We are very happy with the work 

that Dean Seals has done for us. If you have any suggestions for new content, please let us know. We want to 

make this website a useful tool for all our residents. 

 

 

 
Bunco Group: Third Wednesday of each month. If you are interested in joining the group or would like to 

substitute, please call Mell Whiting (443-243-6934). We are always in need of permanent players and 

substitutes. 

 

Mahjong: Sharon Nole will be holding Mahjong learning sessions in the clubhouse every Sunday at 2pm. If 

you are interested in learning to play, please contact her at 214-929-0018. Mahjong has their regular games 

scheduled every Tuesday at 2:00 p.m. you may contact Carolyn Wilkinson at 792-5898 if you have any 

questions. 

 

Artist of the month: There is a signup sheet on the credenza for the “Artist of the month.” We enjoy 

seeing the artistic talents of our residents. The artist this month is Ruth Maples. Please stop by and enjoy her 

artistic work. 

 

Free Notary Service: Free notary service is available for residents of Vicksburg Village in need of such 

service. Contact Christine Klima at 830-370-8957 to make arrangements. 

 

Book Club Meeting: Monday, September 16th at 6:30pm. The book to review is “The Lady Upstairs” 

by Halley Sutton. Please join us! 

 
 

 George’s Korner - BAD DAD JOKES: 
 

What do you call a pig that does karate?  

 A pork chop.   

 

       Why did the Clydesdale give the pony a glass of water?  

 Because he was a little horse.  
  

        Why did the farmer win an award?  

 He was outstanding in his field.  

      

         What do you call a factory that sells good products? 

 A satis-factory.  

 

      

http://www.vicksburgvillage.net/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      Board of Directors: Ron Ballard, President 

Robert Brooks, Vice President 

Mary Staudt, Treasurer 

Gloria Valentine, Secretary  

Don Hadley, At Large 

Gwen Myers, At Large  

Wanda Cook, At Large & Past President 

 

 

 

Activities  

EVENT DAY TIME CONTACT  

Bob Ross Style TBD) See newsletter Tom Whiting  443-243-6933 

Painting Class     

Book Club 3rd Monday 6:30PM Gloria Valentine 955-5267 

Bunco 3rd Wednesday 6:30PM Mell Whiting 443-243-6934 
Chicago Bridge 2nd Monday 1:00PM Joy Morriss 895-8821 

Canasta Thursday 1:00PM Mary Etheridge 257-5124 

Happy Hour Friday 5:00PM Putt Shaw 792-5898 

Mahjong Tuesday 2:00PM Carolyn Wilkinson 792-5541 
Men’s Coffee M, T, Th, Fr 8:30AM Mike Michalec 739-8640 

Poker Night Every Other Tuesday 5:00PM Barney (“B.B.”) Mays 955-9012 
 (Call to be sure) -8:00PM   

Quilt Bee 1st Monday 1:00PM Peggy McCullough 890-5330 

Stitching Wednesday 1:00PM Mel Whiting 443-243-6934 

Nine-Ball Pool Thursday 9:30AM Steve Lehman 739-5990 

Eight-Ball Pool Friday 7:30AM Steve Lehman 739-5990 
Water Exercise Mon, Wed, Fri 7:00AM Betty Aronsen 896-2187 

Water Exercise Tues, Thurs, Sat 10:00AM Mary Lou Bartels 257-8066 
Wednesday Coffee Wednesday 9-ish AM Office 257-2442 


